
 

Vienna, July 05th, 2023  

 

 

 

 

About: RoHS Directive (2011/65/EU) 
 
Dear most valued customer 
 
We hereby confirm and guarantee that our products (Auer Signal portfolio), and all associated component 
parts, supplied to our customers comply with the RoHS directive 2011/65/EU (ROHS 2), including the 
amendment to Annex II of the directive 2015/863 (ROHS 3) on the restriction of the use of certain hazardous 
substances in electrical and electronic equipment 
 
Best regards 
 
 

 
Dipl.-Ing. Philipp Hoffer 
 
ESG-Manager 


